
 
Working Bee:           3rd April 

Members gathered on Sunday after service to clean up the Belgrave centre, special thanks to all 

involved. Important cleaning was done to clear up the Cheonshimwon prayer hall and church office 

areas. 

 
Witnessing:           4th April 

The witnessing team met this month and decided to continue with the interview style of witnessing 

to see what doors could be opened this way. This month we held interviews at the Peace Festival, 

asking young women about WFWP.  

 
Peace Festival; WFWP 30th Anniversary:       10th April 

The Melbourne Church held it’s first Family Peace Festival, centering upon Womens Federation for 

World Peace’s 30th Anniversary. All members, guests and Peace Ambassadors were invited to join in 

the festival, which included tetstimonys from WFWP members, live performaces and ambient music. 



 
Holy Day:           17th April 

Mrs Arai and Mrs Hanson prepared a Holy table at the Belgrave Centre and members attended the 

Holy Day True Parents 62nd Wedding anniversary, Heavenly Parents Day and True Parents Day. 

 
Holy Days and Easter Family Event:        17th April 

The first of 4 family events this year, members gathered centering upon the Holy day as well as 

Easter. With 13 young children present there were many activities organised including, Easter egg 

hunt, drawing, dance competitions and bean bag throwing. The event was organised and run by 2nd 

gen with the support of our elder members.  

 

Camp Belgrave Report:          30th April 

We had 4 clients this month. Total Monthly earning $9,820. 

 


